From: Joanna Angarone <joanna@ward42chicago.com>
Sent: Friday, August 2, 2024 10:39 AM

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>
Subject: Letter from Alderman Reilly

Hi Steve:
Please see attached letter from Alderman Reilly. | will also send this via interoffice mail today.

Thanks,

Joanna Angarone
Director of Development & Business Affairs

Office of Alderman Brendan Reilly, 42nd Ward

121 N. LaSalle Street, Room 200
Chicago, IL 60602
312-744-3062



BRENDAN REILLY

PRESIDENT PRO TEMPORE
ALDERMAN, 42ND WARD

EX-OFFICIO MEMBER
ALL COMMITTEES

121 North LaSalle Street, Room 200
Chicago, IL 60602

312 744-3062 CITY OF CHICAGO
alderman@ward42chicago.com CITY COUNCIL
e e

August 2, 2024

Steven Berlin

Executive Director

Chicago Board of Ethics

740 N Sedgwick Street, 5th Floor
Chicago, IL 60654

Dear Executive Director Berlin:

| am writing to inform the Board of Ethics that on Sunday, July 7 2024 | attended the
NASCAR Street Race for approximately 2 hours. | attended a site tour of the track and
logistics operations and then participated in a pre-race driver meeting and media event
with Mayor Johnson and NASCAR officials.

Sincerely,

l N
Brendan Reilly
Alderman, 42" Ward
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